
"Trust in the Lord, and
do good; dwell in the

land and befriend
faithfulness."




Psalm 37:3

"Lent is about becoming,
doing, and changing
whatever it is that is

blocking the fullness of
life in us right now," 




-Sr. Joan Chittister, OSB
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Joyful Monday!
 

Thank you to all who participated in
either the Dear World experience or our
Pints with a Priest event last week. We
had so much fun with both of them and

are anxiously awaiting the delivery of the
Brain Tattoo photos we got a glimpse of

at the end of the night!



This week marks the 3rd week of Lent.
With Easter less than a month away, it's
important we take the time to reflect on
how our Lenten sacrifices, prayers, and

giving have been going. Then consider
what you can continue to improve on so
that by the end of Lent, there's no doubt
you're closer to Jesus than you were on

Ash Wednesday.
 

Also, be sure to check out the last few
additional pages. There are some great
events coming up in the Worcester area

that we encourage you to participate in if
you can! If any students would like to

attend the Men's Conference, let us know
and we'll cover the cost.




 God Bless,
Campus Ministry



Born in 560, St. Isidore of Seville, Spain was a scholar, writer and fearless defender
of the faith in the 4th & 5th centuries. He was known as a charitable archbishop

giving many of his possessions to the poor. His most prominent work the
"Etymologiae" was the first Catholic encyclopedia that was used for centuries in

seminaries and schools. Because of this notable contribution, and because he
believed that knowledge in all areas of study can be used at the service of the

Gospel, he was declared patron saint of the Internet users. He died on April 4th, 636.
His feast day is April 4th. When you're doing your schoolwork online during this

Lenten season, say a prayer to St. Isidore. 
Saint Isidore, pray for us!

St. Isidore of Seville

Worship Song
of the Week

Thank You Jesus for the Blood- by Charity Gayle
(click above)



Initially released as a single in 2021, this beautiful song is

relevant to this Lenten season because of it's powerful lyrics
and vocals. The message is about showing gratitude to Jesus

for all he has done for God's children. Gayle sings about being
saved by the blood He shed, and about finding her purpose

through her appreciation of this holy sacrifice.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=dhU-Omwg2rU


Upcoming Events

DAILY MASSES
Monday - Thursday

12 PM  |  Madore Chapel
Adoration following Mass on Monday

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 23rd
How To Wednesday

11:30 AM - 1:30 PM | Campus Center

THURSDAY, MARCH 24th
Christian Student Fellowship Bible Study

1:30 PM | Diversity Lounge

THURSDAY, MARCH 24th
AMCares Volunteer Club Meeting

7 PM | Foundress 203

SUNDAY Mass
5 PM

Madore Chapel
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